
3/28/23: COVID – Unfortunately COVID-19 is here to stay. Please remain vigilant. Monitor yourself and 
your clients for any fevers, cough, chills, etc. Continue to wear your PPE while providing care to your 
clients, this includes facemask and goggles/faceshield. If you would like to opt out of messages, please 
call the office at 570-385-2818. 


